
South Ferriby Parish Council

Footpath by temporary flood defences

We recognise how challenging the temporary footpath is for 

some residents wishing to walk between the Sluice and the 

main village and continue to press the relevant authorities 

for improvements. One important safety factor is that 

pedestrians can be seen and we decided at the last Parish 

Council meeting to make High Viz vests available to residents. 

These have thoughtfully been donated by CEMEX UK Ltd.

South Ferriby Post Office has kindly agreed to hold a supply 

of vests so please call in the shop if you would like one for 

yourself or other family members. They come in a variety of 

sizes. When worn over a coat you will need a larger size than 

usual. A Medium is suitable for a child age 11 and over. If 

anyone would like a smaller vest for a younger child please 

contact Cllr Sara Haddon on 07808 958957 and we will make 

arrangements for one to be purchased. We have an initial 

supply of 28 vests but CEMEX have generously agreed to 

make more available if needed.  


